
                                                                                                  4th July 15th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

THE PARISH OFFICE IS OPEN MONDAY TO FRIDAY 9AM  TO 12PM FOR MASS BOOKINGS AND MASS CARDS OR YOU CAN  EMAILjudesparishoffice1@gmail.com to book Masses etc or ph 

Catherine 087 6174498                                                                                                                                                                                                 CRA Number 20016166 

           Recently Deceased            

Niall Colgan 

Patrick  Walsh   

Christopher Blaunt 

Vera Keenan 

Ken Roe 

Eileen O'Sullivan 

Brendan Carroll 

George Fanning 

Bernadette Coleman Breet 

Paddy Mc Garagle 

Baby Hunter O Dea 

Anniversaries 

Patrick Griffin 

Fr Hugh Flynn 

Michael Feeney 

Maurice Hannigan 

Denis Culhane 

James & Maureen Shanahan 

Brian Conroy 

 

              Calling all budding Gardeners 

Our Environmental Group of    volunteers 

who look after the Church Grounds are look-

ing for some new members if you have a few 

hours spare to come along and give them a 

hand one day during the week and the odd 

Saturday can you email        Catherine at par-

ish office   judesparishoffice1@gmail.com with 

name and contact number and one of the 

group will get back to you any help will be 

greatly   appreciated 

CHURCH REOPENING                         

New Government guidelines on return to 

Mass came into effect May 10th we are     

allowed to have 2 pods of 45 with social   

distancing in place 

 Under these new guidelines we have       

decided to do away with the Monday to      

Friday tickets and will allow the 1st 90    

people to come along each day we hope this 

will allow as many of you who wish to come 

to mass at least one day a week to do so we 

would ask that you do not start queuing 

outside doors before 9.15 as we will have to 

sanitise church each morning before you 

come in and after you leave.   

Weekend Masses                                     We 

will go back to drawing out names for 

weekend masses as we have more than 90 

looking to come to each Mass priority will 

be given to those who have months minds 

and 1st anniversaries booked   already so if 

you have a mass booked for June or July  

please let me know if you wish to reserve 

spaces at any of  the masses you have 

booked  if you can send your requests by 

email to   judesparishoffice1@gmal.com we 

will do our best to accommodate your   re-

quests looking forward to seeing as many 

of you as possible over the next few weeks. 

Face masks must be worn at all times in 

Church and we ask you to come and go as 

quickly as possible no gathering in groups   

outside permitted. 

If you wish to register to go on the lists for 

our weekend masses please send email with        

contact number and mass time you wish to   

attend if you were on our lists before you 

do not have to register again you will re-

ceive a text or phone call on the Friday if 

you are drawn to come to any of our week-

end masses 

Requests for candles to be lit at mass as 

church is now open for you to attend mass we 

would ask that if possible you come in and 

light candles yourself so that the mass will just 

be offered for those who have booked masses 

The Local Conference of the St Vincent De Paul Soci-
ety wish to acknowledge with thanks your continued 
support to them Amount Donated during June   was 
1085.00   You can still leave your donations in safe at 
back of church.  we ask if you can to use the Blue en-
velopes on tables in Church for your donations and 

place envelopes in Safe at back of Church 

Christenings – 1st Communion and Confirma-

tions latest update  We have been advised by 

government and Archbishop to cancell all of 

our  Baptisms and Confirmations  Ceremonies 

for the Month of July they will advise us when 

we can recommence ceremonies we apoogise 

to those of you who have dates booked for July 

and will do our best to rebook you as soon as 

we are allowed 

 

 

 

  Cosy Corner Café- Now Open   

We are delighted to welcome back   Janet and 

her team in our Cosy Corner Café  located in 

our    Parish Centre open from Tuesday to 

Friday 9am to 2.30pm and Saturdays 10am to 

2pm you can phone ahead to book a table for 

Breakfast or Lunch or for takeaway their 

number is 087 7075789                                      

Afternoon Teas also available to order they  

have lovely outside tables for dining and a full 

take away service please see their Facebook 

page for full details 

 

 

PETERS PENCE 

The annual Peter’s Pence collection 

takes place this Weekend the nearest 

Sunday to  the Feast of SS Peter and 

Paul.   This year it will be held on 

Saturday, 3rd and Sunday 

4th July.   The Peter’s Pence 

Collection provides Pope Francis with 

the funds he needs to carry out his 

charitable works around the world. 

This year’s Peter’s Pence collection 

will replace the second collection for 

Share. 

Koins for Kids have so far managed to raise 

over 210000.00 for a MRI scanner for new 

childrens hosptial any donations of coins both 

foreign or euro or any old foreign notes you 

have lying around at home will be gratefully 

accepted all donations can be dropped into 

parish office at any time Many thanks to all who 

have supported this Charity we are one of the 

leading contributors to the cause. Total donated 

by St Jude’s Parish is 3299.58 

First and Second Collections There are now 

envelopes on tables in church to allow you to 

contribute to the 1st & 2nd Collections if you 

use these envelopes and put your address on 

we can register these contributions and claim 

the tax back on these contributions through 

the CHY tax reclaim scheme so thank you in 

advance if you can use these envelopes to 

make your donations to these collections 
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